
Monique Brown 
S Davis Street 

Danbury, CT 06810 

June: 28, 2018 

Dr. Matthew Conway 

Superintendent 

35 Fifth SLreet 
Derby, CT 06418 

Dear Dr. Conway, 

Please accept this letter as my official resignation from my position as health teacher at Derby 

Middle School. I will not be returning to my position in the fall. After much thought, I have 

made the decision to accept a position in another district. 

I greatly appreciate the opportunities that Derby Public Schools has given me and the 

professional guidance and support that has helped me to grow as an educator. I have enjoyed 

being pan of the Derby famiiy and am grateful for the opportunity to touch the lives of the young 

people in the community. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Monique Brown 


